

24 January 2023

Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers

Next Thursday 2 February 2023, the College invites you to an information evening relating to your son's journey through Year 11. It will be held in the ERC Foyer from 7pm-8.15pm. (This is an on-site event and will not be recorded). The evening is intended for parents and carers only, students do not need to attend.

The evening will include the following:

- 1. Welcome from Mark Bonnici, College Principal
- 2. Welcome from the Year 11 Pastoral Leader, Paul Sullivan, and information relating to the pastoral care of students
- 3. Digital and College matters including online behaviour and various policies (Jodie Connor, Deputy Principal)
- 4. Curriculum matters, including assessment policies and student-led conferences (Lachlan Butt, Director of Curriculum)
- 5. Supporting your son's academic journey, including the new Learner Profile and academic support available for students, including study skills (Tom Anderson, Director of Teaching and Learning)
- 6. Careers information (Juliana Dignam, Leader of Learning Careers/Vocational Education & Training)

Please indicate your intention to attend by filling in this form: https://forms.office.com/r/d0ce8xYtjc

Kind regards.

Tom Anderson

Director of Teaching and Learning

St Edward's College 13 Frederick Street East Gosford NSW 2250 Phone: 02 4321 6400

Email: info@stedwards.nsw.edu.au



